
How can you help our school community?  

We invite you to provide a donation to the Building Fund, and invest in our children’s 

future, while contributing to the proud traditions of community involvement in Rutherford 

Public School.   

Please help us make a difference to our present and future students as we build a culture 

of learning and high achievement at Rutherford Public School. 

Any size donation will be greatly appreciated.  

Donations over $100 will be acknowledged in the school newsletter, unless the donor 

wishes to remain anonymous. 

Donations to the Building Fund may be made at any time and will assist the school to 

upgrade or construct new facilities. 

The Fund is managed by the treasurer of the P&C Association and the Building Fund 

Committee.  Please contact Lisa McGill, Treasurer on 0405 822 643 for more information. 

——————————————————————————————- 

I wish to make a donation to  

the Rutherford Primary P&C School Building Fund.  

  I wish for this donation to remain anonymous 

Name  _________________________________________________________ 

Email  _________________________________________________________ 

Phone _________________________________________________________ 

Please hand this form in to the school office. 

A tax deductible receipt will be issued by the P&C. 

  $50   $100   $200   $500   Other $________ 

                    

  Cash   Direct Deposit   BSB: 637-000   Account:  722149432 

   
Rutherford Primary P&C School Building Fund 

Please add your surname and child’s class (if applicable) 

Rutherford Primary P&C 

School Building Fund 

Rutherford Primary Parents & Citizens Association (P&C) has recently 

established a School Building Fund, registered with the Australian 

Taxation Office as a Deductible Gift Recipient. 

 

All donations over $2.00 are tax deductible. 

 

What will donations be used for? 

Current and future students will enjoy the benefits of the Building Fund 

with new building and improvement projects being undertaken as 

sufficient funds become available. 

 

Potential Projects include: 

 Airconditioning the new classrooms currently planned as part of the 

School Infrastructure NSW Investment Program. 

 Additional building works as required, to compliment the new school 

upgrade. 

 Long term building upgrades required by the school 




